To: All Local Authorities



Dear Meetings Administrator

At a recent meeting of this Council the members passed a motion and requested that I write to the Minister for Environment, Heritage and Local Government calling for the creation of a national database of developers who fail to comply with planning permissions.    Members were concerned that developers who carry out development which does not comply with permissions granted in the area of one planning authority, e.g. unfinished estates, may subsequently apply to other authorities who are unaware of their previous history and similar difficulties may occur.


It was also agreed to forward the motion to all local authorities for their support.


Yours sincerely


Rosemary Joyce
[bookmark: _GoBack]Senior Executive Officer
